
Chair Fahey, Vice Chair Helfrich, Vice Chair Kropf, Members of the House 
Committee on Rules, 

The opinion piece in yesterday’s Oregonian makes the problems with HB 
4024-5 clearly evident. 

Amend HB 4024 to match Initiative Petition 9.  Oregonians deserve real 
campaign finance reform.  

Respectfully, 

Jean Lofy

https://www.oregonlive.com/opinion/2024/03/opinion-oregonians-should-not-fall-for-legislatures-fake-campaign-finance-reform.html?mc_cid=1c6bd2fba8&mc_eid=6637408501

